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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we approach the end of the term we would like to keep you up to date with events. 
 
Attendance: 
We have been monitoring attendance very closely since 
September and recording every attendance in every class 
weekly.  There have been some improvements but we need to 
continue and be better.  “On the Line at Ten to Nine” and pupils 
in school every day unless they are unwell is our ultimate goal. 
 
 

Christmas Shows: 
All are welcome to attend the Christmas Shows as follows: 
  
Junior Infants ) 
Senior Infants ) Tuesday 19th December at 11am 
1st Class ) 
 
2nd to 6th Classes Wednesday 20th December at 11am 

 
 
Art Exhibition: 
There is a wonderful display of the children’s art work in the Hall at the 
moment.  Feel free to drop in with your child to view it. 
 
 

 
Hot Chocolate Day: 
On 21st December we will have Hot Chocolate Day in the Hall for all 
pupils.  In keeping with our Green School Policy, we are encouraging 
“Bring Your Own Cup” on this day so we are not incurring greater 
costs for our rubbish collection. 
  
 
 

 

 

 



Spirit Week: 
Our Parents Association are very busy.  Members are partaking in activities in the classrooms 
some mornings. 
 
They have arranged the following activities for the week 18th to 22nd December which all 
children can join 
 

 
 

 
 
Lost Property: 
Our lost property is growing.  All lost property will be displayed in 
the PE Hall next Wednesday 13th December from 1.30pm to 
2.30pm. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Fundraising: 
We had our school walk on Friday 6th October and raised €3,364 for the event.  Many thanks 
for all contributions.  They are greatly appreciated. 
 



We are still involved in the Tesco Blue Tokens in Liffey Valley.  Thanks to everyone for their 
support. 
 
The Parents Association will be running some more fundraising events which will go towards 
our “Outdoor Classroom”. 
 

 
Substitute Crisis: 
As you are aware there is a substitute teacher crisis at the 
moment, especially in Dublin, and there are no teachers 
available to cover absences for any of our teachers. 
 
We are managing the situation as best we can and we 
appreciate your co-operation in this area. 
 

 
 

Thank you to all parents/guardians for your continued support to Scoil Mhuire.  It is greatly 
valued and appreciated by all the staff. 
 
 
 

Ms. McKiernan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire 


